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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Text of the D.O. letter dated 19.8.2012 addressed to Dr.Manmohan Singh, 
Hon’ble Prime Minister of India by Selvi J Jayalalithaa, Hon’ble  
Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu is reproduced below:- 
 

  “I would like to draw your attention to my earlier letters  

dated 31st March, 2012 and 25th April, 2012, wherein I have sought your 

assistance for the allocation of the entire power to be generated from the 

First Unit of 1000 MW capacity in the Koodankulam Nuclear Power Plant 

to Tamil Nadu.  To my dismay, no response has so far been received from 

you.  I am given to understand that nuclear fuel loading in the First Unit 

of the Koodankulam Nuclear Power Plant is to happen within the next  

few days. 

 May I take this opportunity to remind you of my earlier request and 

expect a quick response?  I am sure you will appreciate my State’s 

justified demand in this matter and convey a positive response soon.” 

  
******* 
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